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BNY Mellon was founded by Alexander Hamilton in 1784 and has a long history of trust, resiliency and 

innovation as America’s oldest bank.  

 

With approximately 50,000 employees, we’re committed to 'Building the Workforce of the Future' and 

creating pipelines from underserved communities to careers in science, technology, engineering, and 

math – or STEM.  

 

As part of our commitment to protecting human rights and giving back to the community, we also 

respond to emerging needs globally such as humanitarian crises and disasters.  

 

BNY Mellon’s work with the American Red Cross spans nearly four decades. We are proud of our role in 

supporting the American Red Cross’ vital recovery efforts, which have helped so many people in need to 

rebuild their lives in times of crisis. 

 

In 2021, amid the collapse of Afghanistan, BNY Mellon and the American Red Cross facilitated a grant to 

the International Committee of the Red Cross to deliver humanitarian aid and support relief work in the 

region to meet the urgent medical needs of people – many of them children – injured by heavy fighting 

and displaced by the conflict.   

 

Our employees have stepped up to support displaced Ukrainian refugees with housing, supplies, and job 

opportunities and our firm has donated over $2 million to organizations providing life-saving 

humanitarian work in the region.  

 

BNY Mellon has reached out to the American Red Cross time and time again in the aftermath of 

devastating U.S. disasters such as Hurricanes Fiona and Ian in 2022, the 2021 winter storms in Texas 

and Louisiana, and the western wildfires in 2020. 

 

BNY Mellon is honored to accept the Corporate Leadership Award in recognition of our ongoing support 

for humanitarian causes. We appreciate the opportunity to work with the American Red Cross to provide 

emergency assistance to those in need and disaster preparedness education to create resilient 

communities. 
 

 

 

Jolen Anderson, Global Head of Human Resources, Corporate Responsibility        
   and Philanthropy 
February 2023 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BNY Mellon is the corporate brand of The Bank of New York Mellon Corporation and maybe used to reference the 
corporation as a whole and/or its various subsidiaries generally. Products and services may be provided under various 
brand names in various countries by duly authorized and regulated subsidiaries, affiliates, and joint ventures of The 
Bank of New York Mellon Corporation.  

Not all products and services are offered in all countries. 

This material may not be reproduced or disseminated in any form without the express prior written permission of BNY 
Mellon. 

BNY Mellon will not be responsible for updating any information contained within this material and options and 
information contained herein are subject to change without notice. BNY Mellon assumes no direct or consequential 
liability for any errors in or reliance upon this material. Trademarks, services marks, logos and other intellectual property 
markets belong to their respective owners. 
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